
 

 

Consultation Feedback Form 

 

Do you agree with the proposed increase in pupil 

numbers at Upper Shirley High from September 2017? 

Please Tick  

Yes No No View 

   

 

Comments (if any): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respondent Details School (if applicable) Tick  (if applicable) 

Parent / Carer of pupil at school    

Governor   

Pupil   

Staff   

Community   

 

Please be aware that your personal details will be withheld, however the consultation feedback will 

be used to inform decision-making as part of the consultation process. 

Name: 

 

Date: 

Address: Signed: 

 

 

 

Please return completed forms to: Gemma Malone, Director of Operations, Hamwic Trust, c/o Upper 

Shirley High, Bellemoor Road, SO15 7QU 

Or Email: expansionconsultation@ush.jetrust.org 


